
 

Spring Term – Thursday 21st March 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 

Welcome from the 

We were pleased to welcome our School Improvement Partner from 
the Local Authority to school on Tuesday this week for a Quality 
Assurance visit. Two of our governors were also able to join us. During 
the morning we visited all classrooms to talk with pupils, look at their 
work books and see what they have been learning. It was fantastic to 
see everyone across school so engaged in their learning and 
enthusiastic to share with us what they can remember, from this year 
and even previous years at school. There was some great recall of facts 
and explaining tricky vocabulary to us – I learnt lots of new and 
interesting things. We are very proud of all our pupils and the effort 
they put into not only their learning but also their kindness and respect 
for each other and the wider school. Well done everyone. 
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Easter Half Term… 

School Communication… 

 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to download the apps for FREE from your app store / play store!!! 

It really helps our school to save money and keep in touch! 

   

Dates for your Diary for Spring Term… 
Week 4 (18th – 22nd March) 

Wed 20th Mar Nursery Parent Meetings (virtual) 

Thu 21st Mar Traditional Tales Assembly with Reception parents welcome 
  

Week 5 (25th – 29th March) Year 6 Mock SATs Week 

Wed 27th Mar Nursery Parent Meetings (virtual) 

Thu 28th Mar Enrichment Day – Easter Crafts in Classrooms 

Fri 29th Mar BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL IS CLOSED! 
  

 

CHECK YOUR EMAILS!!! 
Make sure you stay up to date with school news and important information. A weekly 
newsletter will be shared on Class Dojo; we also send emails and text messages to our 

parents. 
Emails come from this email address: SC3522058a@schoolcomms.com 

Add this email to your contacts or safe senders list to avoid missing any of our 
communication.  

If you’ve updated your phone number or email, please tell the school office straight away. 

 

School finishes NEXT WEEK on Thu 28th March at 3:15pm 
 

Friday 29th March is bank holiday and SCHOOL IS CLOSED. 
 

School returns on Monday 15th April at 8:40am!   

Keep up to date with Term Dates and our School Calendar on our website! 
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Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Hectic 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

Name three brass instruments. 
Challenge: What are the similarities and 

differences between brass and woodwind 
instruments? 

Attendance… 

 

 

Reception KS1 LKS2 UKS2 
RA 86.6% 1st 1st 1st 

 1b 95.3% 4b 98.3% 6b 97% 
RB 96.6% 2nd  2nd 2nd 

 2c 94.8% 3a 96.8% 6a 96.7% 
RC 89.7% 3rd  3rd 3rd 

 2b 93.1% 4c 95.4% 6c 96.4% 
 

 

 

Bring photo ID to vote in the Local Elections and GMCA 
Mayoral Election on 2 May 

 
On Thursday 2 May 2024, local elections and the Greater 

Manchester Combined Authority Mayoral Election will take 
place across Greater Manchester. 

A wide range of photo ID will be accepted, including passports, 
driving licences, and cards with a PASS Mark. 

If you do not have an accepted photo ID then you can apply 
for a free Voter Authority Certificate, but you must apply 

before the deadline of 5pm of 24 April 2024. 
 



 

Class 3a had a great 
time celebrating and 

reading on World 
Book Day! They 

dressed up as their 
favourite book 

characters. 

World Book Day Fun! 

 

 

 

 

Story Time in 

Nursery… 

Our Nursery children 
were very lucky on World 

Book Day as they had a 
visit from Goldilocks and 
the Three Little Bears!!! 

 
The children laughed and 
joined in and loved every 

moment of the 
performance. 

 
Well done to Mrs Kerr, 

Miss Ferreira, Miss Wall 
and Mrs Tariq for your 

fantastic acting! 



 

Advertiser Contact Address  Town Postcode 

Mode Prom Dresses Michelle Reavill 16 Queen Street Louth LN11 9AU 

One 2 One Taxi Les Ballanger South Croft South Road Louth LN11 7PT 

Paul C Bennett ltd Helen Bennett 
The Laurels, Station Road, 
Legbourne Louth LN11 8LL 

Sally Bexon Dancing 
School Sally Bexon 1 Meadow Close Louth LN11 9EB 

Walnut Care David Weatherley 
Walnut Cottage, Copping 
Syke,Langrick Boston PE22 7AP 

Waterloo Homes Donna Gadd Keily House, Gresley Road Louth LN11 8FG 

MBA Flooring Ltd Tanya Atack 119-119a Eastgate Louth LN11 9QE 

Seymour and Castle Steve Brooks 
Tattershall Way, Fairfield 
Industrial Estate Louth LN11 OYZ 

Yom Chi Taekwodo Tom Ball 21 Old Mill Park Louth LN11 0NY 

Specsavers  Andrew Downs 22 Mercer Row Louth LN11 9JQ 

Mcfarlane Engineering Suzanne Mcfarland 
Unit 5 Alnwick Court, Fairfield 
Industrial Ind Est Louth LN11 OYB 
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Thank you to all who came along to the PTA’s Chai and Chat - World Book Day Special!  

We raised an amazing £90 for Chapel Street Primary School! 
 

Look out for our next Chai and Chat - an Eid Special: 
Celebrate with henna, refreshments, bookstall, free uniform, crafts and more.  

Help us raise money for our children and decide how this is spent!   

Monday 22nd April 2.30-4pm at Levenshulme Old Library 


